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Each CAMA RBA Shadow Board member is invited (but not obliged) to provide a personal comment on monetary conditions. 

Neither the comments nor the probabilities constitute financial advice. The views of the Shadow Board members are not those of 

CAMA. Any individuals utilizing these comments, or the probabilities, do so at their own risk. 

SALLY AULD 

No comment.  

BESA DEDA 

 No comment. 

BEGOÑA DOMINGUEZ 

No comment.  

MARIANO KULISH 

No comment.  

GUAY LIM 

No comment.  

WARWICK MCKIBBIN 

No comment. 

JAMES MORLEY 

No comment.  

JOHN ROMALIS 

No comment.  

PETER TULIP 

Until a few months ago I thought the RBA should raise rates. 

But inflation is falling faster than expected, even when allowing for the temporary effect of fiscal subsidies. There is now a 

discernable possibility of inflation falling below the target. 

And unemployment is likely to rise. So a cut seems sensible. 


